
 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/305                                                                                          08/07/2025 

  

  

To, 

  

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Subject: Regarding import dependency on Indonesia 

  

We wish to inform you that the Department of Commerce has requested inputs from the 

industry regarding our imports of PVC resin (HS 39041020) from Indonesia. Details of 

India’s imports from Indonesia is as follows: 

  

HS Code 
Commodity 

description 

India's import 

from Indonesia 

2024-25 

(USD Mn) 

(% share of 

Indonesia in 

India’s total 

imports) 

Preferential Total 

39041020 

Suspension 

grade pvc 

resin: plast 

and artciles 

65.31 66.55 
Intermediate Good 

(3.13%) 

  

  

In this regard, the Ministry has sought response from producers and user industries for the 

second and third column of the following table: 

  

  



 

 

  

Particulars Answer Reasoning 

Essentiality of the item Yes/No 

(Applications of the Item, 

Downstream uses, etc) 

Explanation - 

Extent of import 

dependency 

whether domestic 

production is sufficient or 

if imports are necessary to 

meet demand, and if 

alternate countries can 

meet the demand 

Explanation - 

Status of the domestic 

supply chain 

whether there are any 

disruptions, vulnerabilities, 

or capacity issues. 

Additionally, if there is 

any supply 

chain disruption in 

Indonesia, how may it 

impact our domestic 

industry? 

Explanation - 

  

Your inputs will help the government take informed decision on fixing import policy of this 

product and we look forward to hearing from you by July 9, 2025 before 12 noon. 

Should you require any clarification or further information, please feel free to reach out at 

bharti@plexconcil.org; research@plexconcil.org 

   

Regards, 

Bharti Parave 

Dy. Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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